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Docket Nos. 50-348, 50-364
License Nos. NPF-2 and NPF-8

A]abama Power Company
MTTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 2641
Birminc:cm, AL 35291-0400

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-348/88-16 AND 50-364/88-16

The above subject inspection report was transmitted to you by letter dated
May 19, 1988. As a result of a telephone conversation held between D. Jones of
your staff and N. Merriweather of NRC, Region II, on June 6, 1988, it has come
to our attention that Appendix A to the report: 1) incorrectly references i

ASCO solenoid valves N11SV3976A-B/B-B as normally energized valves during a !

design basis accident, 2) incorrectly identifies valve no. N23SV3227CA-A as
N23SV3226CA-A, and 3) incorrectly identifies valve no B31SV0444BB-B as valve
no. B31SV044aBA-A. The appendix has been revised with the above changes and is
enclosed. ~ tease delete the superseded page and insert the corrected page in
your copy of the report.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Alan R. Herdt, Chief ;

Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure-
Corrected Appendix A to Inspection i

Report Nos. 50-348/88-16 and I

50-364/88-16
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